Last but not least on our guest list is Rita and Phil from The Forresters Arms
in Grassington. Iam most grateful to Rita for her sponsorship at Grassington and the
use of her dining room on occasions for meetings and evening meals. I thank you
for your involvement, long may it continue.

A different format this year for my thanks to all officials who give their time
free to provide facilities and venues for your races, I hope you will join me in
wishing them all the best and may they continue to support B.O.F.R.A. in what
ever they do.

President - Mr. P. Dean, Chairman - Mr. A. Baxter and Under 17s Statistician,
Vice -Chairman - Mr. L. Storton and Senior’s Statistiician, Membership
Secretary - Mrs. P. Storton, Treasurer and Dinner Organizers Mr. & Mrs. P.
Stanforth. MTrs. P. Dean and Mrs. S. Baxter for entries and results, Mrs. B.
Huff for Under 12s League table, Mr. M. Cryer for under 14s League table.
Mrs. B. Beck and Mrs. B. Cryer for Raffle sales, Miss K. Lowther for her
press releases and to all the individuals who made 1996 a special year for
B.O.F.R.A.

As details later in this publication our Annual General Meeting will be held on
Saturday 11th January, 1997 when I hope you will all enjoy the day, with a
race from the Kendal Winter League before the meeting.

See you all on the line at Sedbergh in 1997.

Colin H. Beck.
SECRETARY.



